University of California
Department of Botany
Berkeley 4, California, U. S. A.

1101.5 1744

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

From August 1948 to September 1949 I was away from Berkeley on sabbatical leave. During my absence reprints, journals and so forth were held here, and I have just recently been able to go over and sort this material. May I now, therefore, express my gratitude to you for the reprints received from your laboratory during the past year. They will be most useful to us in our teaching and research program.

Very sincerely,

Ralph Emerson

Thanks to very much for the copy of yours fine passes in Heredity 2. 145 Hope your will continue to send opies of your further work on factures. He may of the varies ones still available?

K. E.